
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday, November 13th 

 5:00 pm  Robertina Elisa Gracias 

  by Sandra & Ligorio Gracias 

Sunday, November 14th 

 8:30 am  Deceased Members of The Leschiutta &  

                Cherubin Families 

           by Luigi & Gabriella Leschiutta 

Maria & Giuseppe Trasente; Antonia & Silvio Colella 

  by The Pennino Family 

  Deceased Members of The Zorman Families 

  by Francka Zabjeck 

 Paolina Paonessa by Mary Curcio 

 Francesca Zumpano by Gino Zumpano 

 Rosa & Antonio Abbatangeli 

  by Paolella Family 

 Tony, Maddalena & Emidio Mastronardi &  

                                Nicodemo &  Giuseppina Racco 

          by Emilio & Maria Racco 

10:30 am  Mass of Thanksgiving – 60th Anniversary 

                          Of Sacred Heart Parish 

Wednesday, November 17th 

 7:00 pm  Filomena & Mario Corbo Senior 

  by Pat & Cosma Corbo 

   For the Intention of Maria Rosaria & Frank Donato 

Friday, November 19th 

Living & Deceased Members of the Andrade &  

     Dias Families 

Saturday, November 20th 

 5:00 pm  Deceased Members of the Iannello, Calabro 

Culmone & Italiano Families 

  by Crocifissa Iannello 

Sunday, November 21st  

 8:30 am  Deceased Members of the Bortolussi & 

                      Zucchet Families 

  by Sergio & Alida Bortolussi   

                Francesco Perruzza 

  by Sandro Perruzza 

               Domenico Accettola 

  by Tony & Maria Bosnjak 

Sunday, November 21st 

Saverio & Caterina Greco & Salvatore &  

                                          Maria Durante 

  by Bruno & Rose Capogreco 

              Angela Ruffles  by Anna Marra 

              Luciano Frattia by Joe & Anna Paolella  

Ralph Curcio & Frank Colucci & Angela Pagnelli 

  by Mary Curcio 

Adelia Lopes & Ernesto Azevedo by Teresa Doreito 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
We welcome into the Church of Jesus 

Christ, MATTEO SALVATORE CLARKE, 

child of Matthew & Rebecca and XAVIER 

LEO GOMES, child of Damian & Andriana.   

May the Lord Jesus pour His blessings on 

these children and their families.  The 

Sacrament of Baptism will take place on 

Saturday, November 13th, at 11:00 am. 
 

Chaplet to St. Joseph 
Join us every Wednesday evening beginning at 

6:00 pm ending Wednesday, December 8th.   

Our Mother of Perpetual 

Help Weekly Devotion 
Join us in praying the Novena every 

Wednesday evening beginning at 6:30 pm, 

followed by the Celebration of Mass at 7:00 pm.   
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

SUNDAY PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

Registrations are held every Sunday, 

following the 10:30 am Mass 

through November 21st.   Please contact the 

Program Coordinator, Olivia Torrone at 

oliviatorrone@hotmail.com, or speak with 

her directly after the Mass.  
 

APPRECIATION OF FLOWERS 

ON THE ALTAR 
We are grateful to Mike DiBari for his donation of 
flowers on the Altar for this week on the occasion of our 
60th Anniversary. 
 

BEREAVEMENT NOTICE: 

ANNA CINO passed away on November 6
th

, her 

Funeral Mass was held on Tuesday, November 9
th

 

at 10:30 am.   We offer our prayers of comfort to 

her son Francesco.  May Anna rest in eternal peace. 

 
“BLESSED THROUGH THE YEARS” 

Happy 60th Anniversary to all the past and present parishioners and we pray for all the Augustinian Fathers who 
served our Parish:   Rev. Reinhard A. Burchhardt; Rev. Frederick A. Brossler; Rev. Louis Campbell;  

Rev. Michael B. Martell;  Rev. John Bosworth; Rev. Leo Cameron;  Rev. Paul O’Brian  
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SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 14th, 2021 

FUNDRAISING FOR THE 
“NARTHEX” 

MacGREGOR MEAT & SEAFOOD  
They offer a variety of frozen products, with all 
proceeds going directly to the Narthex fund.  
Order forms and Product information are found 
on our website at sacredheartki.archtoronto.org 
under NARTHEX PROJECT or you can contact:  
Rocchetta Agozzino at 905-717-7915 or email: 
rn_agozzino@yahoo.ca or the Parish Office.  Extra 
forms and Product Sheets are located in the 
entrance of the Church.  We need everyone’s 
participation, in order to make this fundraising a 
great success!   

Great Christmas gifts for families! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reaching out to our 

Homeless.  Any donations 

of new hats, gloves, 

scarfs, socks, blankets, sleeping bags, non-

perishable food items, hand sanitizers, can be 

placed in the large `blue bin`, located in the 

entrance of the parish hall.  Monetary donations 

are greatly appreciated to cover the cost of 

transportation to downtown Toronto.  To register 

for volunteering on Friday evening December 10th 

at 7:30 pm OR to reach out to the homeless 

individuals on Saturday, December 11th, kindly 

contact restless.sacredheartparish@gmail.com or 

the Parish Office.  Notice:  This project is instead 

of ̀ Christmas in King`.  We continue with monthly 

donations to the King Township Foodbank on 

behalf of parishioners of Sacred Heart.     

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 

As we look back…… and as we move forward….. 

Sacred Heart Parish has reached another milestone in the history of King City and in the Archdiocese of Toronto.  Our parish 

has reached the 60th Anniversary of its establishment and its service and ministry to the Catholic faith community.  King City itself 

has changed in its demographic, its shape and activities.  At the same time, Sacred Heart has also enhanced its weekly and 

weekend celebrations of our faith, through Sacraments and devotions, more prayers, and more blessings. 
 

Our parish has grown to cater the spiritual needs of our faithful in this developing community in the Township.  Sacred Heart has 

become the beacon of hope at this time of hopeless situations and uncertainties.  Sacred Heart church has always been a 

welcoming faith community which has drawn people from far and wide.  Sacred Heart of Jesus speaks to the restless hearts of 

our brothers and sisters who come to find comfort, consolation and solace in the Sacred Heart of Jesus himself.  “Come to me 

all you that are weary and all carrying heavy burdens, and I will give you rest” Mt.11:28 
 

To mark this beautiful occasion, we are consecrating the ‘New Altar’ in which the relics of the Augustinian Saints are engraved 

in it.  St. Nicholas of Tolentine, who is the Patron Saint of the Souls in Purgatory, and St. Clare of Monte Falco, in whose heart, 

the Cross of the Lord was embedded. 
 

Sacred Heart Church is also grateful to the Order of St. Augustine, known as the Augustinian Fathers for their tireless ministry, 

dedication and commitment during the past 60 years since the establishment. 
 

On behalf of our faith community, I express my sincere gratitude and love to all of you on this blessed and joyful occasion of 

fruitful growth of our incredible faith and dedication to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  Come journey with us in our faith. 
 

Yours in Christ,  

Rev. John Arulthas M., O.S.A., Pastor 
 

With joy and thanksgiving we welcome to Sacred Heart Parish: 
The Most Reverend John Anthony Boissonneau, Auxiliary Bishop of Toronto;  

The Very Reverend Anthony B. Pizzo, O.S.A. Prior Provincial of the Augustinians of the Midwest;   

Rev. James Halstead, O.S.A. Province Treasurer, Midwest,  

The Reverend Monsignor John Iverinci;  Rev. Joel Okojie,O.S.A. Prior of Mary Lake Community,  

Rev. Eugene Tramble, O.S.A., Prior Emeritus, Mary Lake Commuity 
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